
ST ALBANS EAST PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 

Principal:  Paul Busuttil                                                   Phone: 03 9366 2071        Fax: 03 9366 4237 

Assistant Principal:    Ricky Potter                            Email:  st.albans.east.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

  

 

Prep Excursion  
Walk Around Our Suburb (St Albans) 

 

 
 

October, 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

A walking excursion has been planned to support our My Home, My World, Inquiry unit.  In this 

geography unit, we will be exploring our local community, the connections we have to places in our 

community, and the features of a community. 

 

During the walk, we will identify special community structures such as libraries, supermarkets, post 

offices, train stations, streets, schools and parks. In addition, students will have the opportunity to 

explore features within our community which are both natural and man-made. This experience will 

provide further knowledge and understanding, which students can apply in classroom learning.  

 

 

Venue:                     Walk Around Our Suburb (School to Alfrieda St and return ) 
Date:                        Monday, 30 October, 2017 
Time:                        9:15am – 11:30am 
Cost:                         Free 
 
Students will be required to wear a hat and uniform appropriate for the weather. If 
your child has asthma or any other medical conditions please advise their teacher 
A.S.A.P. and provide the appropriate medication. 

 

Please complete and sign the envelope. Do not forget to include a current 

telephone number, and return to the classroom by Thursday, 26th October 

2017 

Many Thanks, 

Prep Team 

Miss Briony, Miss Meddings and Mrs Moodley 
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